
D1-A 

Happy New Year! We hope you 

enjoyed the holidays with your 

family. Thank you to those who 

attended our Trim-a-Tree!! This 

month we will be walking in 

Winter Wonderland! We would 

like to welcome Cullen and 

Sophia to our class and say 

goodbye to our friends who 

moved up to 1B. It’s getting 
cooler outside...please make 

sure your child has an appropri-

ate change of clothes in their 

cubby. Check our parent board 

for upcoming activities! Thank 

you for sharing your child with 

us! Ms. Melissa & Ms. Jan 

 Infants 

Happy New Year! We hope 

everyone had a happy, safe 

holiday. This month’s theme is 
“Winter Wonderland”. Keep 
an eye on our parent board 

this month! The weather is 

getting cooler...please dress 

your child appropriately. We 

would like to welcome Ms. 

Carolyn to the room and wish 

Cullen good luck in 1A!! Mile-

stones include: Sophia is walk-

ing, Arianna is standing, Ella 

is pulling up, and Ava is on 

the move! Thank you for shar-

ing your child with us! 

Happy New Year! It’s 
hard to believe it is 

2013. Let’s see how long 
those New Years     

resolutions are kept! ;) 

We’d like to thank all of 
our parents of this past 

year for all of your      

generous donations, 

time and help. We 

greatly appreciate all 

that you do. January 

will seem uneventful 

after all the December 

programs and parties, 

but we will continue 

having lots of fun     

enjoying the remainder 

of winter during our    

Winter Wonderland 

month. The teachers 

have planned some  

exciting activities and 

projects for each class 

room.  

 

Just a few reminders; 

year end tax statements 

will be ready at the front 

counter for your         

convenience on Jan 7. 

Our next Parents Night 

Out will be held on the 

18th of this month. It is 

available for the infants 

as well as older siblings.  

The cost is only $20 per 

child and $15 for        

siblings, and includes 

pizza, games, and lots of 

fun! Parents Night Out 

now runs until 

11:30p.m.  

Friendly reminder:    

Tuition is due by 4 pm 

each Friday for the fol-

lowing week.  Please be 

sure to submit payment 

no later than Monday 

afternoon in order to 

avoid a $40.00 late fee.   

VPK will not be in session 

on Monday the 21st, how-

ever Wellington is still 

open. If you need care for 

your child or even your 

school-aged child, we will 

be able to accommodate 

you.  Our Alumni Club 

offers a fun program for 

days when public schools 

are not in session.  Please 

sign up in the front office 

as space is limited!  

Best wishes for a healthy 

and happy 2013!  
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Special points of in-

terest: 

 Jan. 1st -

Wellington Closed 

 Jan. 2-4th No 

VPK 

 Jan. 9th Parent 

Appreciation Day  

 Jan. 18th - PNO 

 Jan. 21st -Martin 

Luther King day 

 Jan. 21st No 

VPK , Alumni 

Club in session 

Wellington Academy 



Pre-K 

Happy New Year!! We would like to 

thank all of our parents for dona-

tions towards our cooking projects, 

class holiday party, and teachers 

gifts! You are awesome and we ap-

preciate all of you! 

This month we will be “Walking in 
a Winter Wonderland!” Our class 
will work on the recognition and 

sounds of letters Qq, Rr, Ss, and Tt. 

We will focus on numbers 11, 12, 

and 13. Our class will have a cozy 

P.J. and hot cocoa day on Friday, 

Jan 11. Please look for a sign up 

sheet to be posted on our door. 

Homework will resume on Monday, 

January 7th. Thank you for your 

continued support!! 

Ms. Nicole & Ms. Ruth 

D-3 

2012 has been a great year! We 

have had lots of fun activities and 

made lots of great memories! Now 

it is time to start a new one! We 

will be welcoming new friends and 

saying goodbye and good luck to 

others as they transition into Pre-

K. This month’s theme is ‘Winter 
Wonderland’. We have a lot of fun 
arts and crafts planned and cannot 

wait to see them on the walls! We 

will also do some yummy food pro-

jects such as making hot cocoa! It 

may be warm outside, but it will be 

a Winter Wonderland in D3!! 

Please check that your child has a 

change of clothes that is appropri-

ate for the cooler weather and re-

member to check your child’s folder 
daily! Thank you for sharing your 

child with us!! 

Ms. Danielle & Ms. Jacki 

D1-B 

We hope everyone had a happy and 

healthy holiday season! Sadly, we 

are saying goodbye to Ms. Kim. She 

has been part of our family for 

quite some time and we wish her 

the best of luck!!We would like to 

welcome Ms. Lynsay, Magnus, and 

Logan to our classroom! We would 

also like to say goodbye and good 

luck to our friends Gianna, Qris-

tian, Alex, Anvita, and Kerensa as 

they move on to 2A! The theme for 

the month is “Winter Wonderland” 
and we look forward to learning 

more about the winter season! If 

we don’t already have one, please 
bring in a family photo to add to 

our “Family Tree.” Thank you for 
sharing your child with us!! Ms. 

Wendy & Ms. Lynsay 

D2-A 

Happy New Year everyone!! 

Thank you parents for all the 

gifts and treats! We really appre-

ciate it! We hope everyone en-

joyed their holidays! We will be 

staying busy this month. We are 

decorating snowflakes to send to 

Connecticut and learning all 

about the animals in the Wild 

Arctic! Parents, please remember 

to take blankets home on Fridays 

to be washed. Also, please make 

sure your child has an extra set 

of clothes in his cubby. Thank 

you for all your support!! Here’s 
to a great month!! 

Ms. Maria & Ms. Ruth 

D2-B 

 Can you believe December is 

gone and the New Year is here? 

First, we would like to welcome 

Ms. Jessica and Ms. Victoria to 

the room! We have many activi-

ties planned this month. Our 

theme is Winter Wonderland. We 

will be doing a food project so 

keep an eye on the parent board 

for a sign up sheet. Please check 

your child’s folder daily. Thank 
you for sharing your child with 

us! 

I would like to take this opportu-

nity to thank all my 2B parents. I 

will miss spending my days with 

your children! Feel free to stop in 

1B and say hi!! ~ Ms. Lynsay 
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VPK 

Happy New Year! What a busy De-

cember we’ve had! Thank you for 
all the special gifts and goodies. We 

definitely enjoyed them. We hope 

everyone had a safe and happy 

holiday. We have another busy 

month ahead of us. This month we 

will enjoy a Winter Wonderland. 

Since there is no snow in Florida, 

we will be making our own! We will 

also discuss the change of season 

and dress for the cooler weather. 

On January 8th, we celebrate the 

100th day of school. All students 

will need 100 small items that eas-

ily fit in a small Ziploc bag. The 

items will be used for counting and 

sorting. Be sure to check the parent 

board to sigh up for a special 

“100th day of School” snack! Thank 
you for sharing your child with us! 


